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What are your resolutions for 2014?
In 2014, | hope to continue to work with the Professional Women in Construction (PWC) board to
develop more programs that will serve an even wider audience. Our W/MBE compliance committee
will become more active and we will develop more mentorship opportunities through the existing
program launched in 2012 and a new initiative that will bring students to PWC events. Our
Continuing Ed program will offer courses serving different facets of the community starting with a
program on Energy Efficiency in January.
And we will continue to work with PWC chapters across the nation - some new ones may be
forming, watch for it!
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